From: saroare Abrehan [

Sent: 10 April 2021 07:22
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Comments on 2021/1435/T have been received by the council.

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Thank you for your confirmation of receipt of my comments.

As far as I can see, my comments (on behalf of the Belsize Society) have not been attached to this
application on your planning website, and consequently T have received a query as to whether the Belsize
Society intends to comment on this controversial felling of a tree subject to a TPO.

Is there any reason for not showing my comments or is this merely an oversight?

Regards
B A Abraham
For the Belsize Society

On Thu, 1 Apr 2021 at 11:26, <planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:
On behalf of The Belsize Society: this is a tall, mature tree visible from nearby streets and part of a narrow
belt of trees between Glenilla Rd and Belsize Pk Gdns. This narrow woodland belt has already been
depleted by developments to properties close by. Removing this mature tree would adversely affect the
visual character of the locality, as well as damaging the ecosystem and wildlife habitat created by the belt
of trees. It appears that the tree has not been pruned/repollarded since 2010 and a programme of pruning
may prevent any future damage to buildings.
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